
 

 

 

Board Meeting – 4/22/2016 

Those Attending: 

 Doug Niebruegge 

 Jerry Steele 

 Linda Voorhees 

 Linda Johnson 

 Carolyn K. Filer 

 

Decisions made: 

1. We did receive authorization from the RCSC to use the Bell Aerobics Room on Fridays 

from 2:30 to 3:30.  We decided that we would use this room and time slot for Bridge 

Classes.  Until we get these setup, we can use it for Board Meetings and for practice 

sessions. 

2. All classes that have a teacher and where the students are learning new material and steps 

will pay a class fee.  This would include both bridge classes and regular classes.  This 

would be the case whether the teacher in charge will be paid or not.  The reason being, so 

we could have a clean cut rule that is not confusing to anyone.  So no matter who is 

teaching them (a student leader, paid or unpaid) the student will be receiving something 

of benefit and thus should pay. 

3. Practice sessions, with no teachers, where new steps were not being taught would be free. 

4. The most advanced classes (Friday’s at 12:45 pm) will not be learning new stuff, and 

they will only be practicing until Tammie starts.  So was the decision made that this class 

would not be charged any class fees.  In addition, the students in this class will be given 

one free class pass for each bridge class that they were willing to help with. 
 


